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Dear Richard


Please find enclosed a copy of the drawings of the thermal shield enclosure that is being built here at Glasgow University. The original drawings were created for RAL and can be obtained from either Derek Cragg or Andy Nichols in the Engineering Department at Rutherford.


I hope that these are of some use. It was our intention to have the enclosure finished by the end of August, however, we have to make a special tool which might delay this slightly.

Yours

Richard Bates
